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Attorney General Frosh’s Statement on Recent Decision in Purple 

Line Case 
 

BALTIMORE, MD (July 19, 2017) – Maryland Attorney General Brian E. Frosh today 

released the following statement after the State’s motion to stay was granted in the Purple Line 

litigation: 

 

“We are very pleased with the Court order.  It will allow construction of the Purple Line to 

commence and we will continue to do everything we possibly can to keep the Purple Line moving 

forward.” 
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